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Malo elelei, well Spring is here, although we are still feeling some 
pretty wintery days in amongst the lighter mornings and nights, so 
please ensure your tamariki have their warm black pants and Kaiti 
hoodies on these days. We are already into Week 7 too - this term is 
disappearing fast!  Have you booked your Ako Hui time for Week 9?

AIMS GAMES!

19 of Year 7 and 8 tamariki have headed across to Tauranga this 
week to compete in the AIMS Games.  Intermediate tamariki from all 
over the country come together for the week to compete in a huge 
range of sports.  Our tamariki are competing in trampolining, Rippa 
Rugby and Rugby 7s.  It has been a pretty wet and cold start for 
them over there, but also very exciting to have our Intermediate 
tamariki over competing at the AIMS Gamnes for the first time.  
Thanks to Kōkā Trish for her organisation to make this happen! 
COVID interrupted last year, so it is great that they are able to go this 
year.
SOCCER

Well it has been a long season, but last weekend the final rounds  of 
Primary Soccer were played.  We would just like to thank the 
coaches, and whānau who have supported the tamariki for the 
season.  It has been great to see so many of our tamariki out there 
playing.  Thank you to all the committed tamariki who have turned 
up each week too!  Well done.  Soccer Academy is finished for the 
year, but we will look at playing a few fun games to finish out the 
season. 

CROSS COUNTRY

Well done to our Cross Country team who represented Kaiti at the 
Interschool Competition last week.  They all trained hard and 
represented the school creditably last Wednesday.  Congratulations 
to Shiloh Repia-Barbarich who came second in her age group.

Updates@Kāiti 
Absences 022 528 1976    www.kaiti.school.nz    06 867 7831   

BANKING 
40 bankers last week. Well done 
to Ruatepūpuke with 4/5 bankers 

again! 
Let’s break the 50 this week!  

#savingforthefuture

http://www.kaiti.school.nz


[ ]2

AKO HUI

Wow!  So many Ako Hui booking forms have come in 
already.  Well done whānau. On Monday two classes 
already had everyone booked in - Rawe, Whare 
Topito and Whare Aroha.  Whare Toa are all complete 
now too! Well done.  If you haven’t already, please 
send these in, we want every child to have the 
opportunity to share their learning with you.  On 
Thursday 22nd September school will be closed for 
the day so Ako Hui can be shared. 
BOARD ELECTIONS 

Voting closes at 4pm today.  We are so lucky to have 
such an amazing list of candidates.  Good luck to 
you all and thank you to those who have taken the 
time to vote.  Votes are counted on the 13th and 
results will be announced after that. 
OUT THE GATE

Our “Out the Gate” programme continues with Matua 
Fergus and Matua Paora.  A few tamariki from 
different classes each week go out to do learning out 
and about.  Tamariki from Tane te Mahara headed out 
last week and this week it is tamariki from Maui 
Potiki. Fingers crossed it warms up a bit by Friday! 


Kia Tū Maia, 

Kia Tū Pakari, 


Kia Tū Rangatira 

- nā Kōkā Mandy


                    
AKO HUI Booking Form 

The school will be closed on Thursday 22nd September for normal school programmes. The school 
will be open on this day for AKO HUI.  Your tamariki will be sharing with you their progress in learning 

and a whole lot more. Please book in your time to come to Ako Hui.  

Choose a time range and we will try and book your Ako hui in during this time.  From previous 

feedback received we know that our juniors cope better if they are booked earlier in the day rather 
than later on in the afternoon or at night.  If possible please try to choose these times if you have 

junior tamariki. Ako Hui take approximately 15 minutes.  We will confirm your booking times the week 

before Ako Hui.     

Circle a time below please.                


 	 8 - 9.30am   	                        9.30 - 10.30am  	 	              11am - 12.30pm 

           1 - 2.30pm  	                         3 - 3.45pm                                     4 - 5pm

                 5.45 - 6.45pm (not for Y1/2)	                  7 - 7.45pm (not  for Y1/2)

My children’s names and room numbers


Child 1:   __________________________________   Room _________________________

Child 2:   __________________________________   Room _________________________ 
Child 3:   __________________________________   Room _________________________

Child 4:   __________________________________   Room  _________________________


We look forward to seeing you on the 22nd of September to share your child’s learning with you.

Tongan Language 


Week 🇹🇴


